Dear Executive Committee, Advisory Members and Schools Chairmen,
             With the recent outbreak of the coronavirus, along with many news reports, as NGC President, I am sharing information about upcoming schools and symposia.  With travel concerns for all, I would like to share NGC's policy regarding upcoming education opportunities.  With national news and airline restrictions changing daily, I hope that this information will assist local chairmen when moving forward with school agendas.  Since you are all in leadership positions, you may be asked questions regarding the upcoming schools.  
1)  NGC doesn't dictate to our member states or International Affiliates when/where to host schools/symposia. 
2)  NGC has no financial responsibility within the signed contract of Instructors and Schools Chairmen.
3)  If, in an emergency, an event is cancelled/postponed, it is within the State/IA Schools Chairman's authority to given an extension to individuals. 
4)  If a State/IA Schools Committee cancels/postpones a school or symposia for a later date, NGC asked that they contact Rebecka at headquarters so that she can make a notation on the master list of accredited events.  
                  Finally, if there is any question that you can't answer, please feel free to contact me, so that together, we can determine a reasonable solution.  I hope that all is well with each of you, and pray for a quick recovery from this most disturbing chain of events.
Thank you,
Gay Austin
 
 
